
 

 

Wednesday, September 05, 2018 
 

 

 

 

Advanced 
Band and 
Choir 

Attention everyone!  We will be starting our Advanced Band and Choir classes 
next week.  Anyone interested in the choir, please come next week or see Ms. 
Gallello. 

Monday:  Advanced Band 

Tuesday:  Boys Choir 

Thursday:  Girls Choir 

Please note that information about Beginning Band will come out next week. 

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


